
November 9, 1932.

Professor A. 3. Eve,
Dean of the faculty of Graduate Studies
McGill University.

My dear Professor Fvo,

Thank you for your letter of

November 8th regarding the letter 

Ox the Forest Products Laboratory of Canada to me. 

Will you please return this letter, 

you wish, for your files, 

matter should bo discussed in Fqculty.

from the Superintendent

taking a copy, if 

I agroo with you that the

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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